Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) /Environmental Information Regulations 2004 (EIR) - Cofresh
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked for:
 

Co-Fresh snack foods

So far as the complaint data is concerned you have given the name, date and time of what we assume are calls to the local authority to register an odour complaint.  However, you have provided no detail of the complaint lodged, such as a narrative of the complaint made.  Would you please forward this to us, obliterating of course any information which would identify the complainant? 

Answer:
Please see attached file
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

